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Welcome back - Academic Year 2020/21
Oh my goodness!! The children are looking so smart in their new uniforms and they are all so proud.
We mention how smart they are and their little face just light up! They are delighted! Parents / carers -
you are doing a grand job we have to say!!

We have a very different start to the new year from last year! A little more normal but not normal and |
am sure you will know what we mean. It is still strange and sometimes difficult to understand for us all.
There is still a great deal of uncertainty so we will try our best to keep you updated as best we can
under the circumstances.

We adjusted the end of day pick up arrangements to help parents. Thank you for making us aware
that you were feeling unsafe with the overcrowding on pavement areas. The adjustments have made
a difference and we will continue to monitor this. Please feel free to make suggestions to help us
resolve all matters of concern.

Our communication systems throughout the pandemic have proved to be invaluable for parents. It is
has been a positive and real asset for the school and we have received a huge amount of thanks and
recognition for this. As a staff we too have recognised the benefits it has brought for your children and
this was discussed during our INSET days. We have made a decision that all these methods of
communication will remain. Class teachers / teaching assistants will continue to make regular contact
with families so please do not be concerned if you receive these calls. If you do not wish to receive
any 'check in' calls please let us know.

New Covid rules - Please keep the virus out of our school
As we know, the rules have changed so many times. Sometimes we understand them and sometimes

we don't, but they are still rules for us to follow. We do have our own opinions but we still have to
follow the rules. As you know from the community, schools are now facing different circumstances.
The authority have asked schools to pass this information on to parents. Click here for the letter

We understand that these new arrangements may cause you concern. Social media and press are
already stating strong views. As a school, we have to follow legal instruction. As a school, we continue
to ask that you consider and respect the safety of all pupils and staff. We have a duty of care to all
pupils, but we will will need to pay particular attention to those who are vulnerable and have been
shielded due to medical conditions.We have pupils with serious medical conditions and | know that
you would want to help us protect them. We are happy to discuss each case individually so both your
family, and all our families fell safe. Many thanks for your support.
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Handover at the end of day
We collect information on who is

picks your child up from school.
Your child will not be handed to
anyone else unless we are told by
you. If there is a change of person
for whatever reason, you must let us
know. These rules are in place to
make sure we know your child is
safe. Parents of year 5 & 6 pupils
are offered the chance for their
children to walk home alone.
Parents make that decision for their
own child knowing that they have
put safety measures in place.

School Term Dates
Here is the link

https:/www.npt.gov.uk/18512

Diary Dates

4/10/21 School photographs
25/10/21 Half term break
9/12/21 Flu Nasal Spray reception to yr 6 (parental consent only)

17/12/21 Last day of term.
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